
 

Lakeside Lightning are pleased to announce the 

Coaching Group for the 2015 MSBL Season 
 

Head Coach: David Olley 

Assistant Coach (Head Coach D-League): Ash McCormick 

Assistant Coach: Gary Street 

Assistant Coach: Steve Bezant 

We are very pleased to be in a position to announce this group and start 

planning for 2015.  It’s great to have Dave Olley back on board for his second 

year in charge of the Men’s Program.  After a number of years and much 

experience at other SBL clubs it is very exciting to welcome Ash McCormick 

back to Lakeside.  Gary Street returns as an Assistant Coach after coming on 

board part way through 2014 and Steve Bezant joins the team as an additional 

Assistant in 2015. 

As part of our preparation for season 2015 we are holding two open 

scrimmage sessions at Lakeside Recreation Centre: 

Sunday 16th and 23rd November: 2.30-4.30pm.   

This is an opportunity for players to express their intention of trying out for the 

Lightning SBL Men’s Squad in 2015.  Players should wear black shorts and a 

reversible to these sessions.   

 


